
 

 

 

Dear Vendor,  

On behalf of Crescent Little League, this is a request for a donation for our Opening Day 
Ceremony event, which will be held on Saturday, March 8, 2025 at Holder Field in Buena 
Park, California. All proceeds will benefit Crescent Little League for the 2025 season. For 
this event to be successful, we are asking area businesses to donate items for raffle prizes 
and CLL Spring 2025 Opening Day silent auction.  

Your donation will greatly enhance our fundraising event and give you added publicity 
as well. We will be advertising on our website and social media.  

Your support would be greatly appreciated. Please note that our little league is a non-
profit 501c3 organization.  

Arrangements can be made for donations to be picked up by contacting Wendy N. 
Rodriguez at (714)883-1962 or auxiliary@crescentlittleleague.org. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,  
 

Wendy N. Rodriguez 
Crescent Little League Auxiliary Board Member 
Tax ID: 23-1688231/EIN#:33-0229200 
www.crescentlittleleague.org 
 


